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How to get involved with TOPs Parent 
Association 2020 

Dear	Parents,	

We	hope	you	are	well	and	have	had	as	good	a	summer	as	you	can	during	what	have	been	
trying	 times	 for	 so	 many.	 I	 hope	 that	 you	 and	 your	 family	 have	 enjoyed	 being	 back	 at	
Hayfield	Cross	and	enjoying	an	unusually	sunny	September.	A	special	welcome	to	those	that	
are	new	to	the	school	and	our	new	children	in	Reception.	

I	am	writing	to	remind	you	about	the	online	AGM	Broadcast	which	 is	happening	at	11am	
on	Monday	12th	October.	This	broadcast	has	been	arranged	because	this	year’s	formal	AGM	
cannot	 be	 attended	 in	 person	 as	we	 have	 done	 in	 previous	 years,	 due	 to	 the	 impacts	 of	
coronavirus.	

This	TOPs	live	event	is	your	opportunity	to	hear	from	your	Chair,	Kam	Phull,	and	Treasurer,	
Fiona	Banks,	and	to	ask	questions	to	the	TOPs	Committee.	During	the	AGM	broadcast,	Kam	
and	Fiona	will	update	members	about	progress	over	the	last	year.		

The	 AGM	 is	 also	 an	 opportunity	 for	 parents	 at	 the	 school	 to	 put	 themselves	 forward	 for	
nomination	to	a	committee	role,	either	in	advance	or	at	the	AGM	itself.		

You	may	nominate	yourself	for	any	of	the	below	roles:	

• Chairperson	
• Vice	Chairperson	
• Treasurer	
• Secretary	
• Fundraising	

A	vote	will	be	taken	at	the	AGM	for	all	nominations	and	the	results	confirmed	on	the	day.	

Submit	a	question	in	advance	

Members	are	invited	to	submit	a	question	before	the	live	broadcast,	using	the	link	above	by	
8th	October	2020.		Please	include	your	name,	child’s	name	and	class.	

Online AGM Broadcast - click here for meeting link  
Meeting ID: 718 215 7546   Passcode: 3n5K3U 
	

Please	note	 that	a	 live	broadcast	 link	will	not	be	available	until	 the	event	 is	underway	on	
Monday	12th	October	and	the	above	passcode	will	be	required	to	join.	

Thank	you	to	all	parents	for	your	continued	support.	
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